Messages - Chris Stewart & Chris McNabb

Text message
25/01/2020 08:25:56

Chris S and Chris McN, got a call around midnight from Richard P. A
group of Chinese tourists from Wuhan have arrived in Larne by bus from
Scotland. They are staying overnight in Larne, touring today and heading to
Dublin this evening.

DOH are deploying someone from the PHA to provide advice to the group
and to check in their health. CMO is not concerned.

Robin Swann will be calling FM and dFM this morning to brief them. Not
sure there's anything more for us to do other than await any further advice
from DoH.
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